
Sunday School at Montview 

On Sunday, April 21, our children read and discussed the 
story of a disciple named Thomas who could not believe 
Jesus was alive unless he saw Jesus for himself. We 
also discussed faith as the assurance of things hoped for 
and the belief in things not seen from Hebrews. We 
talked about things we believe in that we cannot see such as God. We 
played games and had snacks in addition to practicing our Bible verses for 
the Children’s Service on May 12 at 10:00am in Miller Chapel. We hope 
you can join us! 


